Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked:

* Please disclose how many: * illegal * unregistered * supplementary schools you have in your area;

* Please disclose many of each are linked to mosques or the Islamic faith;

* Please disclose how many children are taught in the schools linked to mosques or the Islamic faith.

We have no known illegal schools operating in Leicester currently, and are an Authority that acts swiftly to advise Ofsted and the DfE of any such that have come to our attention in the past.  To our knowledge all non-maintained schools are appropriately registered with the DfE.  
 
However, “supplementary schools” are not required to register.  Many supplementary schools operating in Leicester do seek to affiliate to the Leicester Complementary Schools Trust (LCST) which is independent of the local authority.  We understand that there are approximately 30 supplementary schools currently affiliated to LCST.  
 
This authority does not hold data on the numbers of supplementary schools, the enrolments in the sector or the affiliation of supplementary schools with mosques or indeed with any faith group. Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

